
   

Black Hawk 
Lodge #11 
A.F. & A.M.
Chartered 
October 

1866

Regular State Meetings
Held 2nd & 4th Thursdays

of each Month at 7:00PM
Friendship – Schiller Lodge

4625 Morrison Road
Denver, Colorado

Schedule 

December, 2016
December 8th

Light Dinner at 6:00PM
Lodge open at 7:00PM

Regular Communication
Election of Officers

Sorry, but Masons only

No meeting on Dec.22

Practice every “off” Thursday
 unless otherwise indicated.

Brethren standing on any degree are
                    always welcome.

                   Various degree work will be done as                 
                    needed.
                    Any Brother that needs transportation
                    to the Lodge, please call any Lodge 
                   Officer, we will see to it that you can 

                    attend the Lodge meeting.                                    

    
 

      
PAST MASTERS OF THE

LAST 50 YEARS
t
          
   
         Perrin wagener 1965
         Alvin Malmgren 1966  
         Roy Charles Grant 1967

                    Slaughaupt 1968  
                    John Souther   1969

         Samuel Ivie 1970
         Cecil Bolich 1971  
         Andrew Krodhen 197                                      
         Donald Evans 1973
         Cecil Bolich 1974

          Robert Brentley 1975 
          Richard Conn 1976
          Donald Sherriff 1977  
          James V. Quinn 1978 
          James V. Quinn 1979
          Jerry L. Fenimore 1980
          Donald Sherriff 1981
          Jerry L. Fenimore 1982
          Jerry L. Fenimore 1983
          Alon Sanders 1984
          William Tregay, Jr. 1985
          William Tregay, Jr. 1986
          Gilbert Mohan, Jr. 1987
          Gilbert Mohan, Jr. 1988
          William Tregay, Jr. 1989
          William Tregay, Jr. 1990
           Robert Brantley 1991
           Cecil Bolich 1992
           Robert Brantley 1993
           Robert Brantley 1994
          Glenn E. Smiley 1995
          Gardner Sanford 1996
           Howard Fling 1997
          William Lloyd 1998
          William Lloyd 1999
          William Lloyd 2000
          William Lloyd  2001
           Randall Ansley  2002
           Mirl Fowler  2003
           Glen W. Newton 2004
          William Lloyd  2005
           Roberto Mandoza 2006
           Jurgen Hartman 2007
           John Fiegler  2008  
           Julian Newton  2009
           Brian Fowler 2010 
           Mark Ralston  2011                  
           Michael Rowan 2012
           Charles Watts 2013
            Charles Watts 2014      
           Robert Salazar 2015

 



Message from the East

Brethren,
It  has  been  indeed  my honor  and  pleasure  to
have  served  this  Masonic  year.  When  I  look
back, I feel good about the year, and what has
transpired. We conducted an initiation, confered
both the FC degree and with the assistance from
the Shriner Pipe Band put on a wonderful MM
degree. 
Our Lodge and Friendship Lodge voted to merge
together.  We  cleaned  and  fixed  the  Lodge
Building, and had a wonderful Holiday Brunch
where we celebrated our  150 year  anniversary
and  SW  Karl  Koenig  reaching  his  50  year
milestone.
As we dwell together in unity one final time in
2016, we will conduct our election, and my time
serving the Lodge will come to a conclusion. I
want to thank everyone who has contributed and
helped  us  in  so  many  ways  to  make  this  a
wonderful  year  to  be  Worshipful  Master.  We
have  a  very special  group of  members,  and  a
very special  Lodge,  and I am grateful  to have
served you this year.

 
          Fraternally,

             Greg Koenig, WM           

 

Important note from the SW in the
west , please read and remember:

Brethren,
The election of officers for the Masonic year 
2017 will be held on our regular 
communication on December 8th 2016   

Open installation of officers ( Relatives and 
Friends are welcome) will be on Saturday, 
January the 7 th , 2017 at 2:00 PM . There 
will be lunch at 1:00 PM , please R.S.V.P. by 
Jan. 4th so that we know how much food to 
order.
Mark Ralston, 303.507. 5588
Gary Dickinson, 303.468.8463
Karl Koenig,  303.325.3436
I wish all of you and your families a Merry 
Christmas, happy Holidays and a successful 
and healthy New Year.
My brotherly love prevail.
                                                  Karl Koenig, 
SW

Birthday wishes to the brethren that celebrate 
their birthday in December:
Thomas J. Cox, 02, Michael L. Brath, 04, 
Gary Keith Jackson, 04, Lincoln C. Soule, 05,
Charles L. Centers, 06, Thomas D. Palmer, 
08, 
Kent E. Eckley, 09, Michael Vyskoeil, 12,
 Jack Mc.Connel, 14, Mathew Mc Grady, 15, 
George Van Trump, 15, Emit J. Hurdelbrink, 
18,
Terry Hudson, 30.
Happy Birthday to all of you, may the new 
year in your live bring you success, happiness
and good health. 
We hope we did not leave anyone out, if we 
did, let us know and we will rectify the 
situation.

 2016 Officers
                       Worshipful Master
           Greg Koenig, GKoenig4321@gmail.com
   10813 Hobbit Lane, Westminster, CO, 
80031,720.252.9300
                             Senior Warden
               Karl Koenig , kkoenig35@gmail.com
  1209 S. Brentwood St.,Lakewood, CO ,80232  
303.3253436
                            Junior Warden 
             Charles Watts, watts15996@comcast.net
   15996 E. Iliff Pl., Aurora, CO, 80013,  303.324.8090
                               Treasurer
              Jerry Fenimore, 
   82 Brookhaven Dr., Littleton, CO 80123,  
303.971.0738
                         jerryfenimore@comcast.net      
                        Secretary
   Glenn E. Smiley, eljebelkop@aol.com 
303.935.0568
   1465 S. Fenton St., Lakewood, CO 80232,    
                       Senior Deacon
   Chris Fullwood,  tfh69@msn.com           
720.319.2983       
        6190 Brentwood St., Arvada,  CO 80004                  
                     Junior Deacon  
        John Culp,    culpjond@gmail.com                
614.579.3763

      2489 South Brentwood St., Lakewood, CO 80127         
                   Senior Steward
    Jim Stark,  SailCo@yahoo.com           720.443.1759
     4712 South Robb St., Littleton, CO 80127

                   Junior Steward
                        needs to be filled          
                       Chaplain
  Mark Ralston, mwr5588@yahoo.com      
   
                              Marshal
                                 Open
                            Tiler
    Jerry Rice,    jrice279@aol.com           303.279.7070 

    341 Gregory Dr. Golden, Co 80403                 
If you wish to receive updates via email     
contact Dave King,  staff_dude@yahoo.com

       Committees :
              Standing Committees

      Finance Recommendations Committee
      Jerry Fenimore (chair ), Mark Ralston, John Culp,
       Brian Fowler.
                 Scholarship Committee
   Mark Ralston (chair ), Glenn Smiley, Greg Koenig     
         Member Investigation Committee
    Mark Ralston (chair ), Russel Gray, Robert Stretch
                    Bereavement
                          Charles Watts
                        Entertainment
         Eddie McGrady (chair ), Mark Ralston, 
                           Gary Dickerson
                      Trestle board
                              Karl Koenig
      Electronic Communications Webmaster
                               David King
        Refreshment (none dinner nights)
                               Gary Dickerson
                 Special  Committees
           Director of work: Karl Koenig
-              Prompter: Glenn Smiley
            Funerals: Charles  Watts
              Investments: Jerry Fenimore
           Preparation Room: Jerry Rice
           Masonic Education: vacant
           Public Schools: vacant

     If you are interested in serving in any      
    Committee position, please contact the
    Worshipful Master.

      Please contact the Lodge Secretary Glenn Smiley
      if you have not paid your dues.
      Dues are $ 69.00, please remit to the 
     Lodge Secretary.
       
                        Postings
                needs to be filled, first degree
                     Karl Koenig, second degree
                     Joe Crose,  third degree  
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